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 Memorandum of Record 
 
  

 Date: April 5, 2023 
  
 From: Commissioner James Cockrell, Alaska DPS 
  
 Subject: EMERGENCY ORDER - Studded Tire Deadline Extended for Alaska Highways 

 
(1) To ease the burden of Alaskans as authorized by AS 28.35.155(a) the date prohibiting 
studded tire usage south of 60 north latitude (Kodiak, Southern Kenai Peninsula, Aleutian Chain, 
Southwest Alaska, and Southeast Alaska) has been extended from April 15th to May 1st, 2023.  

(2) To ease the burden of Alaskans as authorized by AS 28.35.155(a) the date prohibiting 
studded tire usage north of the 60 north latitude (All remaining areas of Alaska) has been 
extended from May 1st to May 15th, 2023.  

This action is allowed under AS 28.35.155(a) and is ordered by the Commissioner of Public 
Safety, consistent with state statute. 
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